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 Advent Term 2020 Newsletter 14 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

It has been a very enjoyable week, seeing the 

children giving their best and making the most of 

all the opportunities. They really are a credit to 

you. Today our Year 4 and 5 children have been 

filming their part in the virtual choir.  The beautiful 

singing could be heard far and wide during the 

recording; spreading festive cheer. We can't wait 

to share this with you soon.  

 

Thank you for your support over the change to 

the end of term date change. Hopefully this will 

provide everyone with a much needed buffer to 

enjoy this festive season.  

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Warmest Regards 

Mrs Yuen 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Ends: 

Thursday 17th 

December 2020 
Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 

2021 

Term Ends: 

Wednesday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

 

Term Dates  

 

Bethlehem in Nursery 

The Nursery children have been busily 

preparing for Christmas. They have made 

beautiful cards, salt dough decorations, 

paper plate trees, and snowmen. They 

have also enjoyed learning the Nativity 

story. We have been so impressed by the 

children’s recall of the story, and their 

enthusiasm to learn about how Jesus was 

born. To extend their understanding of the 

first Christmas, the children have had the 

opportunity to act out the story in a 

Bethlehem/stable scene. The Nursery 

team wishes the children and their families 

a happy and blessed Christmas.  

Christmas Eve Experience outside St Gregory’s Church  
 

Your family is invited to enjoy a wonderful 15minute walkaround 

experience, safe in your own bubble, outside St. Gregory’s Church.  An 

opportunity for children to enjoy the real Christmas story.  15 minute 

tours finishing with a goodie bag for each child! Spaces are limited – 

please book by emailing stgregorychristmaseve@outlook.com 

 

 

Magnificent Minds 

The Year 5 children enjoyed this workshop immensely – “We 

had to work together with just one hand each to build a 

card tower. I learnt to never give up.” 

 

Term Dates Reminder 

Please note the change to the end of term date - the children’s last 

day in school will be on Thursday 17th December 2020. Children will 

return to school on Tuesday 5th January 2021.  Thank you. 
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